
The SEAGO Area Agency on Aging has relocated from the offices they held next to 

the Bisbee Senior Center to the SEAGO Main Campus.    
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Letter from the Director  

In the middle of continued uncertainty, I see the opportunity for new ideas, new partnerships and most im-

portantly good health.  During 2022 our focus is Covid and the information we give to our seniors and most 

vulnerable population.  With the help from South Eastern Arizona Education Center (SEAHEC) we have 

been able to deliver information, education and guidance on Covid-19.  SEAHEC accomplished in eight 

months 14,968 activities, 2353 individuals assisted, 1308 over the age of 60 and 40 developmental disabled 

adults.  We are happy to announce that there is still work to do and we plan to expand our partnership un-

til September 2024 to continue these efforts throughout Region VI. 

The Area Agency on Aging is happy to announce that we will be developing the Area Plan for the planning 

and service area for the next four years.  We look forward to visiting each service area and distribute Needs 

Assessment surveys that will be helping us understand what the needs of the community are.  We have 

wonderful partners throughout Cochise, Graham, Greenlee and Santa Cruz County that we know that we 

will accomplish our goal of collecting enough assessments and build the picture of the needs in Southeast-

ern Arizona. 

The good news continue, we are now in our new home.  With dedicated and hard work from our executive 

director, the Area Agency on Aging is enjoying a new space.  We look forward to the Open House and the 

opportunity to invite you to come and see the new location of your Area Agency on Aging.  More details 

will be shared when the date is set but for now, please stay connected via our website or our Facebook 

page for any updates. 

Young, old, professionals, neighbors, family members, we all will need the Area Agency on Aging at one 

point.  It is important to know what your resources are, how you can access them and most importantly 

know about them as you never know when you will be out in your community and someone will need the 

information and you have the tools to provide it.  The Area Agency on Aging works hard for you to receive 

the resources you need.  If you feel you can contribute in some way to your community, reach out to your 

Area Agency on Aging and ask to become a volunteer. Our seniors are in dire need of further assistance and 

any volunteer contribution made will have a tangible effect on their lives. Our volunteers will also be able 

to immerse themselves in an agency who has service of the forefront of their mission. With additional sup-

port from volunteers we can all flourish in conjunction as we improve the communities in which we reside. 

This, while hopefully cultivating a community with robust social frameworks to ensure dignified aging.  

Want to be part of the AAA family, then call us.  We are here waiting for you. 

Let’s prepare for the heat and stay cool!  

 

Sincerely,  

Laura Villa 

AAA Director 

 



 
 
 

 
The term “aging in place” refers to the ability of older adults to live in their homes 
and communities safely, independently and comfortably, regardless of their age, 
income or abilities. 

 

Nearly 80 percent of adults ages 50 and older want to remain in their 

current homes as they age, according  to AARP. 

"The stairs are getting so hard to climb." 
"Since my wife died, I just open a can of soup for dinner. "I've 

lived here 40 years. No other place will seem like home. These 

are common issues for older people. You may share the often- heard 

wish — "I want to stay in my own home!" The good news is that with 

the right help, you might be able to do just that. Staying in your own 

home as you get older is called "aging  in place." We have a few 

suggestions to help you find the help you need to continue to live 

independently. 

Planning  ahead is hard because you never know how your needs 

might change. The first step is to consider the kind of help you might 

want in the future. Maybe  you live alone, so there is no one living  in 

your home who is available to help you. Perhaps you don't need help 

right now, but you live with a spouse or family member who does. 

Everyone has a different situation. 

One way to begin planning is to look at any illnesses like diabetes or 

emphysema that you or your spouse might have. Talk with your doctor 

about how these health problems could make it hard for someone to 

get around  or take care of themselves in the future. If you're a 

caregiver  for an older adult, learn how you can get them the support 

they need to stay in their own home. 
 

 
You can get almost any help you want in your home — often for a cost. Some things you want may cost a lot. 
Others may be free. Some might be covered by Medicare or other health insurance. Some may not. 

Family, friends, and neighbors  are the most significant source of help for many older people. Talk with those 

close to you about the best way to get what you need. If you are physically  able, think about trading services 

with a friend or neighbor. One could do the grocery shopping, and the other could cook dinner, for example. 

SEAGO Area Agency on Aging  can help by linking  you to services in your community. We offer home and 

community-based services such as attendant care, home-delivered  meals, and Respite care. The SEAGO AAA 

also has programs  for chronic disease and health management, Medicare counseling, Long term care 

ombudsman, and a Family caregiver  support program. 

We are here to help. Give us a call at 520-462-2528 or go online to www.seago.org for more information 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

washing your hair, or dressing getting harder  to do? 
 

Attendant Care is a Non-Medical Case managed service designed to meet 

the daily living needs of someone who require support to care for 

themselves or their home independently. It assists individuals aged 60 and 

up or under 60 with a disability with their personal physical needs such as 

bathing, dressing, meal prep, light housekeeping and related services at an 

individual’s residence to help maintain their independence and avoid costly 

and unwanted placement in a facility. 

Aging in Place 
 

Home and Community Based Services 

Spotlight 





New Medicare fraud fighting tool now offered to 

seniors 

An estimated $60 billion annually is lost to Medicare fraud according to the Arkansas 
Department of Human Services’ Senior Medicare Patrol division and in hopes of helping 
combat fraud, DHS is offering a free My Health Care Tracker booklet. 

Kathleen Pursell, Arkansas Medicare Patrol program director, told Seven On Your side 
seniors can use this booklet to keep track of doctor visits. 

“This is just one tool we offer to help beneficiaries prevent, detect, and report suspected 
Medicare fraud and errors. 

A lot of times you forget what happened to you in that doctor visit and so can take that out, 
compare it with your Medicare summary notice, or if you're on a Medicare Advantage Plan, 
you will have an explanation of benefits and so you're going to compare that and make sure 
that what is written in your book 

By using this booklet, seniors can find discrepancies or detect identity theft. 

You may see on your Medicare summary notice things that you didn't receive like back 
braces or any type of brace or medical equipment,” she said. “And you say ‘I didn't get that 
wheelchair or those braces’ and so someone has stolen your identity and billed Medicare 
with your number and that's one way to detect that type of scam or fraud. 

SEAGO Area Agency on Aging SHIP/SMP can help with questions call (520)432-2528 

ext.222. 

 
 

















As Americans, we believe in justice for all. Yet we fail to live up to this promise when we allow 
older members of our society to be abused or neglected. Older people are vital, contributing 
members of American society and their maltreatment diminishes all of us. Just as we have con-
fronted and addressed the social issues of child abuse and domestic violence, so too can we 
find solutions to address issues like elder abuse, which also threatens the well-being of our 
community. 

June 15th 2022 is World Elder Abuse Awareness Day (WEAAD). On that day, communities in 
the USA and all over the world will sponsor events to highlight solutions to this systemic social 
challenge. The SEAGO / Area Agency on Aging is proud to host three events to participate in 
this national conversation.   

Our policies and practices make it hard for older people to stay involved with and connected to 
our communities as they age. As a result, older people are more likely to experience social iso-
lation, which increases the likelihood of abuse and neglect. We can design stronger societal 
supports to keep our older people connected and protect them from abuse, whether financial, 
emotional, physical or sexual. When we address a root cause, like social isolation, we also 
make it less likely that people will experience neglect. Older adults who are socially connected 
and protected from harm are less likely to be hospitalized, less likely to go into nursing homes 
and less likely to die. We can and must create healthier and safer living environments for older 
adults, including their homes, nursing homes, and assisted living facilities. 

There are many ways to get involved in strengthening our communities and preventing elder 
abuse: 

 

It is up to everyone to prevent and address elder abuse. Talk about it – to your leaders, and to 
your neighbors.  

Advocate for elder abuse prevention and intervention programs. 

Raise public awareness by conducting friendly calls, virtual presentations and distrib-
uting materials via mail and email about elder abuse through networks of senior cen-
ters, places of worship, medical networks, etc. 

Educate yourself and enable others to better recognize the warning signs  

Lend strength to existing social support structures 

Volunteer to be a friendly visitor and either call, mail or email an older person living in the 
community 

Suggest telephone helpline programs or assist in arranging meal or grocery delivery ser-
vices for someone who is a caregiver 

Don’t tolerate ageism – this begins with not making fun of older adults 

Contribute to building new social support structures:  

Report concerns to your local Adult Protective Services program or law enforcement 

Get involved with the Long-Term Care Ombudsman program in your state, working to 
resolve problems related to the health, safety, welfare and rights of persons who live 
in long-term care facilities (e.g., nursing homes, assisted living). 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

We Have Moved  
SEAGO  Area Agency on Aging  

1403 B Hwy 92 

Bisbee, AZ 85603 

Phone : 520-432-2528  

FAX: 520-432-9168 

Web Page: www.seago.org/area-agency-on-
aging 

VISIT US  
https://www.facebook.com/

seagoareaagencyonaging/ 

Would you like to receive the SEAGO Area Agency on Aging newsletter by 
email?, Simply email us at mail@seago.org and let us know! Future issues of the 
quarterly newsletter (four per year) will automatically be sent to you.  

This program was funded through a Contract with the Arizona Department of Economic Security. “Under Titles VI and VII of 

the Civil Rights Act of 1964(Title VI and Title VII) and the Americans Disabilities Act of 1990(ADA) Section 504 of the Rehabilita-

tion Act of 1973 and the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, SEAGO Area Agency on Aging prohibits discrimination in admissions, 

programs, services, activities or employment based on race, color, religion, sex national origin, age, and disability. The SEAGO 

Area Agency on Aging must make a reasonable accommodation to allow a person with a disability to take part in a program, 

service, or activity. Auxiliary aids and services are available upon request to individuals with disabilities. For example, this 

means that if necessary, the SEAGO Area Agency on Aging must provide sign language interpreters for people who are deaf, a 

wheelchair accessible location, or enlarged print materials. It also means that the SEAGO Area Agency on Aging will take any 

other reasonable action that allows you to take part in and understand a program or activity, including making reasonable 

changes to an activity. If you believe that you will not be able to understand or take part in a program or activity because of 

your disability, please let us know of your disability needs in advance if at all possible. To request this document in an alterna-

tive format or for further information about this policy please contact: SEAGO Area Agency on Aging at 520-432-2528.” Para 

obener este documento en otro formato u obtener informacion adicional sobre esta politica, SEAGO Area Agency on Aging 520

-432-2528. This program was funded through a Contract with the Arizona Department of Economic Security.  

 


